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"Fall  in  love ,  stay  in  love ,  and  i t  will  decide  everything . ”  -Pedro  Arrupe  
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Meet Your Communications Team!

Hi! My name is Sydney Booth and I'm a sophomore,

undecided business major and I intend to minor in Peace,

Justice, and Human Rights. I'm in charge of our Instagram

platform. Outside of Arrupe, I run on the JCU track team

and lead a Carroll Faith Community. I'm looking forward

to going on an immersion to Cuba in January 2019.  

 

 

Hello! My name is Addison Rogers. I am a sophomore,

marketing major from Columbus and I'm thrilled to be the

chair of this team/committee! I welcome your feedback and

ideas, especially right now when this team is just getting

started. We could always use more help, so please reach out

if you would like to design graphics, take pictures at events,

or send us events/topics we should post about! 

 

 

Hello! My name is Sheelagh Jackson and I'm a senior English

major and business minor from Dayton. I'm in charge of this

newsletter and editing text for our social media. I work at the

writing center so come visit with writing questions! While

attempting to figure out my future, I'm also trying to learn the

Irish drum...turns out drums are great stress relievers! 

 

 

Hi! My name is Molly Ross and I’m a sophomore Peace,

Justice, and Human Rights and Political Science

double major. I’m in Kappa Alpha Theta and I run the

twitter account for this communications team.. I’m

looking forward to delivery day coming up really soon!  

 

 

We're looking for someone to manage our new

Facebook page. Contact Addison Rogers at

arogers21@jcu.edu to learn more! 

 

Facebook manager needed



Over the summer, Arrupe students took part in many

incredible internships, immersions, and more. We're proud

of the work you all do in our community and around the

world!  
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Arrupe summer 

activities

This summer, CSSA sent me to CRS’s SALT (Student

Ambassador Leadership Training) Summit in

Baltimore/DC that focused on migration and global

hunger.  On our final day,  my team had the

opportunity to speak with staffers for Ohio’s

Congresspeople. On behalf of Catholic Relief Services,

we urged Congress to provide the highest possible

funding for poverty-reducing international

development and humanitarian assistance in the

upcoming budget. Since funding for international aid

is only 1% of the national budget, increasing the

funding will have negligible financial effects on

Americans while making a significant impact across

the world.  It was an awesome experience being able

to advocate for my brothers and sisters overseas!  

Antonia PiazzA

This was my second summer working with Experience Mission as a

construction manager. It is a mission nonprofit organization. We

host teams on mission trips throughout the summer and we build

and repair houses for people who cannot afford professional help.

It's similar to habitat for humanity. I was on a West Virginia site with

a few other students. 

Caitlin Glennon 
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Meet Julia Arnold-Hess 
Julia Arnold-Hess is the Administrative Assistant for the

Signature Scholarship Programs. She is usually the first

point of contact for visitors to suite AD 126. Her

administrative duties include maintaining communication

with faculty, students, and constituent groups; ordering

books for Arrupe and Honors students; event coordination;

office management; and other tasks as assigned. She also

teaches a section of Honors Directed Readings.  

 

Ms. Arnold-Hess is a Milwaukee native and proud graduate

of John Carroll (BA - History) and Marquette (MA -

Journalism) Universities. She is a freelance writer and

previously worked for Saint Ignatius High School and the

League of Women Voters. She and her husband, Dan, met

at JCU. They live in Rocky River with their three children:

Sophia, 17; Brendan,15; and Billy, 11. 

 

 

Administrative Assistant for the Signature

Scholarship Programs

Welcome Back Picnic
No better way to kick off the new Arrupe school year than

with the annual welcome back picnic! Despite Cleveland

weather forcing us to abandon Edgewater Beach for the

LSC Conference room, the Arrupe bonding committee

pulled together a great event! There was delicious food,

plenty of dancing, and some truly wild skits from each of

the classes. Big thanks to Sereen Nasrallah and Cassie

Harper for all their hard work :)


